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By .0 yMr. James G. Keppler -

8 "i"Director, Region III C f
Office of Inspection and Enforcement % "v

*'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocmission ,

799 Passevelt Road -
, .

"'
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Clinton Power Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-461

Construction Permit CPPR-137

The purpose of this letter is to update my letter of July
15, 1980, to you concerning the S&L soil characteristics error in
the Clinton Power Station design. The design analysis work is
proceeding and is anticipated to be completed by the end of
December, 1981. The determination of whether this error is report-
able per 10 CFR 50.55(e) will not be possible until all design
analyses have been completed. -

If you have any further questions concerning this matter,
please do not hesitate to bring them to my attention. .

Sincerely |
J4

i
L. J. Koch
Vice President
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cc: H. H. Livert .e, NRC Resident Inspector
Director, Office of I&E, URC, Washington, D.C.
Director-Quality Assurance Ol
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